
 

 
 

House Points 

Red: 420 

Blue: 353 

Green: 392 

Yellow:355 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Esme Wiles 

Year 1: Lacey-Mae Morgan 

Year 2: Freddie Henderson 

Year 3: Maddison Rowe 

Year 4: Michael Lloyd-Scott 

Year 5: Jayden Stonehouse 

Year 6: Ethan Jeffels 

 

Numbots 

Year 1: Mila Horness 

Year 2: Joshua Hulbert 

 

TTRS 

Year 3: Hunter Langley 

Year 4: Leo Brady 

Year 5: Connie Reed 

Year 6: Max Strang 

 

Year 6: Ayda Agar 
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Dear Parents and Carers. 

We will be holding a decorated egg 

competition next Friday (31st March). 

There will be a prize for each child that 

enters and a larger prize for the overall 

winner in each class. 

As a bit of fun, we are also inviting parents 

to enter an egg, with three chocolate eggs 

on offer. 

If you and or your child would like to enter 

there is a nominal entrance fee of £1. 

 

Don’t forget we are holding our Easter 

Bingo Night on Thursday evening. Doors 

open at 5.30pm for a 6pm start. You can 

reserve your seat from Monday for 20p. 

Remember last time we held bingo it was a 

sell out! 

 
Next Friday we will be rewarding all those 

children with 100% attendance this term 

with a cream egg. Those with 100% 

attendance from September will receive a 

slightly bigger egg. 

 

Our annual Food Bank collection is still 

running. And growing nicely. 

We welcome donations of dried and tinned 

goods – let’s see if we can collect even more 

than last year’s 89kg! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 31st March  

Break up for Easter Holidays and decorated 

egg competition. 

Monday 17th April  

Return to school. 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance this week: 
Reception: 99% 

Year 1: 96% 
Year 2: 94% 
Year 3: 94% 
Year 4: 99% 
Year 5: 96% 
Year 6: 99% 


